
COPIC Humanitarian Award

We are proud to announce that Dr. David Nelson a family medicine physician from Holladay, was chosen 
as the recipient of the 2020 COPIC Humanitarian Award. Dr. Nelson is recognized for his commitment to 
making a difference in health care. The award was presented to Dr. Nelson at the Annual Utah Medical 
Association House of Delegates on September 11th.

The COPIC Humanitarian Award was created to recognize 
a physician in Utah for volunteer medical services and 
contributions to his or her community through principles 
focused on human dignity, social justice, and compassion. 
This year, UMA selected to honor Dr. David Nelson with 
this award in recognition of his work as a founder of Hope 
Clinic, Medical Director of Maliheh Free Clinic, and volunteer 
physician, working to better his community through 
exemplary volunteer services.

For decades Dr. Nelson has lent his leadership and clinical 
expertise, on a daily basis, to assure care is provided to those 
most in need. Thousands of patients within his community 
have been treated and benefited from his efforts and this 
organization.

Dr. Nelson is also a family medicine physician with Granger 
Medical Clinic, with an office in West Valley City, a medically 
underserved community in Utah.

The Humanitarian Award recognizes physicians who go above 
the call of duty in their health care community. Dr. Nelson 
has chosen the Hope Clinic as the beneficiary of the $10,000 
grant associated with the award.
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To learn more about the COPIC Humanitarian Award or to nominate a physician, visit our website:

www.callcopic.com/about-copic/copic-medical-foundation/copic-humanitarian-award                                                                                                                         

 or email Laura Wadleigh at lwadleigh@copic.com.


